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Tuesday, May 23, 2023

Rock the Fiddle 2023 announces stellar musical line up for 
Sydney Waterfront in Cape Breton, August 10-12

Limited ‘Early Bird’ weekend passes go on sale this Friday, May 26 at 10 a.m.

(Sydney, NS) – Rock the Fiddle 2023 announces today its full line up for the return of live music to the Sydney Waterfront, Port of 
Sydney in Cape Breton, August 10-12, 2023.

The line up is as follows:

Thursday, August 10
Andre Pettipas and the Giants
Rock Ranger
Villages
Matt Mays

Friday, August 11
Men of the Deeps
The Privateers
Island Girls
JImmy Rankin Band

Saturday, August 12
Jordyn Crocker
Hearts of Kin
RG Schaller and the Peacemakers
Fire Valley Fire
Serena Ryder

Limited ‘Early Bird’ weekend passes will be available for purchase, beginning this Friday, May 26 at 10 a.m. to Sunday, May 
28 at 12 noon (or until they sell out). Early bird weekend passes are $140 plus applicable service fee & tax.

Regular priced weekend passes and general admission day passes will go on sale on Sunday, May 28 at 12 noon. Regular priced 



weekend passes are $170 plus applicable service fee & tax and general admission day passes are $70 plus applicable service fee & 
tax.

Tickets will be available HERE

Gates open each evening at 5:30 p.m. and the show starts at 6:30 p.m. This is an all-ages event with a licensed 19+ area.

For information on Rock the Fiddle 2023, go HERE

About Rock the Fiddle
The tradition of celebrating with live music on the Sydney Waterfront returns with the inaugural Rock the Fiddle 2023. Designed to 
present the very best talent from the island alongside some of Canada’s finest acts, this year’s event has the enthusiastic support of 
Cape Breton Music Industry Cooperative, (CBMIC) and the Cape Breton Regional Municipality (CBRM). The event is presented by 
Rock the Fiddle Events.
 
Follow #rockthefiddle #rockthefiddle2023 socially: 
Instagram: @rockthefiddle
Facebook: @rockthefiddle
Twitter: @rockthefiddle

TikTok: @rockthefiddle 
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